## Santa Rosa County School Board



"A Tradition of Excellence"

Regular Meeting Second and/or Fourth Thursday of each month

Clifton L. Hinote Director of High Schools 5086 Canal Street Milton, FL 32570 Phone: (850) 983-5055

Fax: (850) 983-5067

E-mail: hinotec@mail.santarosa.k12.fl.us

Tim S. Wyrosdick Superintendent

BOARD Diane L. Scott District 1 **Hugh Winkles** District 2 Diane Coleman District 3 Jennifer Granse District 4 Scott Peden District 5

## **Project Graduation**

To:

**Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent** 

**School Board Members** 

From: Clifton L. Hinote

**Director of High Schools** 

Date:

May 21, 2015

Please review and approve the following request for Project Graduation Buses.

GBHS - 5 buses

MHS - 4 buses

NHS - 4 buses

PHS - 4 buses

JHS - 2 buses

Total budget for Project Graduation transportation will not exceed \$3850.00 which is what we have available to us for buses.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Clifton L. Hinote



PROJECTGRAD SAVESLIVES 850.916.4100

March 26, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

Gulf Breeze High School will once again organize a Project Graduation event for this year's graduating seniors—Class of 2015. In the past, the county has allowed us the use of school buses to transport the students to the event venue.

In the past, we have had approximately 250 students attended Project Graduation. We expect to have similar attendance for this year. With this in mind, we once again respectfully request the use of the school buses. Details are below:

- 1)56 buses are needed
- 2) Destination will be within 2 hours of Gulf Breeze High School.
- 3) Departure time will be 10:30 pm on May 23, 2015; Return time will be 6:30 am on May 24, 2015.
- 4) The buses will load graduates at Gulf Breeze High School cafeteria entrance.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Taylor

Chairman, GBHS Project Graduation

850.501.2897

cc: Mark A. Kostic Athletic Director Gulf Breeze High School

JH5

Clifton Hinote

**High School Director** 

Santa Rosa School District

Dear Mr. Hinote:

As one of the Project Graduation coordinators for the Jay High School Class of 2015, I would like to request the use of two buses for our Project Graduation trip, which will take place May 26<sup>th</sup>, the night of graduation, as we will be carrying the seniors over to Wind Creek Casino in Atmore to enjoy an alcohol-free night with their fellow classmates. We as a committee understand that the liability for the activities of this event falls solely on us, and has nothing to do with the school board. We would also like to express just how grateful we are to the school board for allowing the use of their buses for transportation, for the seniors' last night together.

Sincerely,

Julie Russell

**Project Graduation Coordinator** 

i Bussell

04/29/2015 14:24

MILTON HIGH

PAGE 02/02

April 29, 2016

MHS

Dear Hir, Handley

As well prepare for the graduation of our senior students from Milton High School, the parents have put together an effort for Project Graduation.

On beitall of these parents and in preparation for the travel needs of Project Eracustion at Million High School, Lam requesting the use of school buses for transportation to this event at the University of West Transportation to this event at the University of West travel reads with 4 school buses.

Thanks for your scending support of Project Graduation.

Stroundly,

Denise McDorold

Distriction of Project Genduction



## **NAVARRE HIGH SCHOOL**

8600 High School BLVD.
NAVARRE, FL 32566
(850) 936-6080
(850) 936-6088 FAX

http://www.santarosa.k12.fl.us/nhs

Brian M. Noack, Principal

Donna Doughty, Assistant Principal Timothy W. Short, Assistant Principal Brian L. Howell, Assistant Principal

April 14, 2015

Dear Santa Rosa County School Board,

The Navarre High School Project Graduation Committee respectfully requests the use of 4 buses on May 23, 2015, to safely transport our students to Sam's Fun City for their Project Graduation celebration. Our graduates will depart from Navarre High School following the graduation ceremony. Our anticipated departure time is 10:00 p.m. Buses will depart Sam's Fun City at 5:00 a.m. and return at 6:00 AM to Navarre High School.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Brian L. Howell Assistant Principal

May 4, 2015

Dear Mr. Hinote,

Pace High Project Graduation requests the use of 4 school buses to transport our graduating seniors to Big Kahuna's Park. Project Graduation is a chemical and alcohol free event for our class of 2015 seniors to enjoy and experience in a safe environment. We request the buses to be on May 23,2015 9:30 p.m departure

Thank you for your consideration for this matter.

Sincerely,

Kirti Colvin and Tina Lovett

Project Graduation Chair and Co- Chair

850-525-4184